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We Appreciate Our Sonora Staff 
To say these last eight weeks away from school have been difficult on             
everyone would be a tremendous understatement! Our Sonora Staff have          
been the ¨bright lights¨ through it all. From positive calls and emails to our              
Students and Parents and Classroom Zoom Meetings, our Sonora Staff          
have truly gone above and beyond in support of our Raiders and Raider             
Families! We love and support our Sonora Staff. We hope that you are             
doing well through this time away from our Students too!  

 



 

 

 

Important Week for our Sonora Seniors - by Mrs. Barry 
Hello Class of 2020, I know you have been sent several forms and links recently, so I wanted to 
send them all in one place.  First, please make sure you sign up to pick up your cap, gown, and 
graduation sign coming up this week if you haven’t already done so.  We have Graduation Signs 
for all Seniors, so everyone should sign up.  Remember that you may only come during the time 
slot you signed up for and you need to bring your ID.  Students who come at the wrong time will 
be sent away.  Students who do not have their IDs should email me.  Here is the link to sign up: 
Cap and Gown Pick Up 
 
Next, make sure you fill out the photo release form that Dr. Bailey sent you in order to be 
included in the virtual graduation.  ​If this form is not completed we cannot include you in the 
graduation. ​ If you haven’t already filled this form out, please do it now.  This form must be 
completed by Wednesday, May 13th.  Here is the link to this form (must be filled out from a 
student account):​https://forms.gle/UJ3Q9Y4gQV8MJCLaA 
 
 
  
 
 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C4BAAA922A0F58-capand
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.gle%2fUJ3Q9Y4gQV8MJCLaA&c=E,1,5MZVPMPqACdjG8-glS3w_P5n8gnTKhSIre_1ZxQe1kxvPVjnBCdGoh8EqeEfHH9LHmZ3wQOIhSB6pmBiNttwio_rTPekSifzxFDpA7YmBuWkOyn8-g,,&typo=1


 

 

 

 
 

Important Week for our Sonora Seniors - by Mrs. Barry 

 
Also, please vote for who you want to read the names at graduation if you haven’t already 
voted.  This form must be completed by Friday, May 15th. Here is the link to vote (must be filled 
out from a student account, voting is open to Seniors Only): ​Graduation Name Readers 
 
Last, do you want to be a speaker or singer at graduation?  If so, here is link to more information 
on that: ​Graduation Speaker/Singer Tryouts Memo 
 
The deadline for submitting your graduation speech or song video was May 12th.  I am 
extending the deadline to May 14th.  
 
Please email me any questions you have at jbarry@fjuhsd.org.  My inbox has been nuts lately, 
so if I do not respond, just send the email again.  I hope you are all doing well!  We miss you all! 

 

https://forms.gle/EF35SDXAa8x7KNsT7
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1i9chzxZiWQNNy9GLxdZWkgYgPFdx97iXLJg674dalvU/edit?usp=sharing


 

 

 

Happy Motherś Day! 
What can we say...without our AMAZING and WONDERFUL Sonora Moms          
we would be nothing. We love our Sonora Moms and we are so grateful              
and thankful for your love, care, concern and support for our school and for              
all of our Raiders. Thank you for all that you do everyday to make our               
homes, students and schools better places. We love you Sonora Moms!           
Thanks to our Moms In Prayer for these tasty treats! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Celebrating All Teachers! 

Our Superintendent, Dr. Scambray, Cabinet and all Principals all want to           

wish our AMAZING District Teachers a Happy Week of the Teacher!           
Difficult times can bring out the very best in people and this is certainly true               
with our Sonora Teachers. We hope this creative message lets all           
Teachers know how much we love and appreciate the dedicated and           
difficult work you do each day. Thank you Teachers!!! 

 



 

 

 

Miss You All So Much! 

We know that Distance Learning has been hard on so many people. We just want to take 
this opportunity to say...keep going, you can do this! Focus on any of the positive 

aspects of this time away from Sonora and try not to think of what we have lost. We 

love all of our Raiders and we miss you all so much! Stay safe Raiders! 

Please keep sending pictures and stories to ​abailey@fjuhsd.org​ and you could be featured in 

our next Raider Report!  

Comments or feedback - like us on Twitter @sohsraiders and Instagram: sohsraiders 

- Raider Pride (Hoping Very Soon To Be ) All Clear ! 

 

mailto:abailey@fjuhsd.org

